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“Growing together to let our light shine”

St Clement’s C of E Primary School Monthly Newsletter: 20.10.23
[image: image2.jpg]



[image: image3.jpg]¥ 4 \ 4 —

- “ | LE & A8 » ': » ‘«”‘ﬁ&"v_ " /
' (8 Y QReksen 22 7 =4 ﬂm p Pt V- QReat PS ; A
*&\. & Y/ % _—l‘/—-—-—-\ [
% AN NI s Ve
. - - - N\ N

A (L Wp -

A\ Ny UG Y e
TN ST





[image: image4.jpg]



[image: image5.png]WE ARE

COME FOR macmiLLan.

COFFEE




[image: image6.jpg]



[image: image7.jpg]




[image: image8.jpg]A SALUTE 1O mioNEDH INC BLACK WO
Our Father, who art in heaven,
hallowed be thy name.
Thy Kingdom come,
thy will be done,
on earth as & is in heaven

as we forgive those who trespass against us.
And lead us not into temptation,
but deliver us from evil
For thine is the kingdom,
the power and the glory,
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Dates for your Diary:


-Monday 30th October 8.50am Start of Autumn 2 Half Term


-Monday 30th October 12-3pm- Year 6 Crucial Crew


-Friday 10th November AM- Year 6 to Abbey Hey Cenotaph


-Week Beginning Monday 13th November- National Anti Bullying Week ‘Make a Noise about bullying’


-Tuesday 14th November AM- Sibling and Individual Photographs


-Thursday 16th November 9am- Year 5 class worship in the hall


-Monday 20th November- Reception ‘When I Grow up’ Experience Day


-Friday 24th November- SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS: Staff INSET


-Tuesday 28th November- Nursery Speaking and Listening Mouse Club Parent/carer session


-Wednesday 29th November- Nursery and Reception Welly Walk


-Wednesday 29th November 10-12pm- Year 6 Manchester Jewish Museum


-Thursday 30th November- Nursery ‘My Family’ Experience Day


-Friday 1st December 9am- Values Award Worship


-Monday 4th December- Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight Screening





Reception Class Welcome Service- On Thursday 12th October, we welcomed our Reception pupils and their families to our school and church at a service in St Clements Church. Through song, prayer and each class preparing a card or gift to the class as well as each child receiving a Bible from St Clements Church, we wished the children and families well as they begin their journey through our school.





Year 6 Class Worship- The children did an assembly on World War 1 and the forgotten heroes if it-the black, Asian and Indian battalions, the land army and evacuees. The children did their own research and create a fantastic time line and some individual art work. Well done to all the children for their hard work and also thank you Mrs Abela and Mr Neild for supporting the children in putting the assembly together. 





Values Award Winners- Today we celebrated and gave thanks to those pupils who have demonstrated our Christian Values of Thankfulness and Love during this half term. Watched by their parent/carers, staff and friends, we showed our appreciation to them through each child receiving a prize and certificate. Next half term, our Christian Values are Respect and Love.





Epic Afternoon Tea- On Thursday 12th October, pupils who had received an EPIC award for this half term or have continues to show high Expectations, Positivity, being an Inspiration and showing Creativity came to an afternoon tea with Mrs Parker in her office. It was good to catch up with one another, celebrate their successes and talk about what we can do to make our school an even better place.





Top Table- On Friday 13th October, we set up our re-vamped Top Table during lunch in the dining hall. Instead of a weekly award, we have moved to a half termly award with a bigger and better dressed table to celebrate those pupils who have shown excellent behaviour, manners and respect during lunchtimes.





Macmillan Coffee Event- On Friday 29th September, we joined in the world’s largest coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support and raised £133.30. Thank to those parent/carers and members of staff who donated.





Harvest- Our Ethos Team planned and delivered the Harvest worship all by themselves and we learnt about how Harvest is different around the world. They did a fantastic job and thanks to Mrs Abela and Miss Thompson for their support of the team. All donations have been much appreciated and will make a big difference to local people and families when they are sent to the St Clements Foodbank- THANK YOU! 








